
THE END OF THE YEAR EXHIBITION                               

is in May every year.  

The Exhibition is a time when parents, 

family and friends come on a weekend and 

watch the students show off what they 

have learned in class. Every student will 

stand on the Award Stand and receive an 

Award at the end of the Exhibition. 

 Every student will be charged the $15 

Exhibition Fee in the April tuition draft.  

You will be notified of Exact Date and Time 

for your child to attend after the schedule 

is made. 

 If you child is Unable to attend the 

Exhibition the Fee is Still Due and the child 

will receive their award the following week 

In their regular class.    

Mommmy and Me and Tumbling classes 

Do Not Participate in the Exhibition and do 

Not pay the fee.   


